December 25, 2022 & January 1, 2023

Jesus Christ our Savior is born! Merry Christmas to all from Knights of Columbus St.
Charles Council 2084. May your holiday be happy and holy, filled with family, friends,
and love for what our Lord has done for us.

We also are proud to announce the winners of our Council's Keep Christ in Christmas
poster contest. From oldest to youngest age group, our local winning artists are Lily
Jackson, Myah Aper and Clara Holt. We've included Lily's winning poster here. Their
artwork now goes on to the diocesan-level contest. Good luck, girls, and thanks to all who
participated.

We also want to thank the Tom and Sarah Moore family for again coordinating our
Christmas Angels program this year. The smooth operation belies all the time and hard
work they put into it to provide a merry Christmas for needy families.

And of course, the Knights could never do this without the donations of so many
parishioners. Thank you so very much to all for your generosity and support of this
worthwhile Christmas Angels program. While it is a hallmark of our purpose as Knights,
you are the true angels of the operation.

May you all have a happy and holy New Year!

Michael Karpus, Grand Knight, Council 2084
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